
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-098/K06 

14th December, 2023 
Dear Parents of selected students, 

Circular on payment for “Mainland Exchange Programme” 
Parents have previously enrolled their children in the “Mainland Exchange Programme” 

through Circular No.23-080/K06, and our school is hereby officially informing your child who has 
been successfully selected. The organizer, Bestlink Cultural Exchange Limited, will charge each 
participant the activity fee HK$264 through the school. Expenses include visit activities, meals, 
accommodation, transportation, and basic group comprehensive travel insurance.  

 
Parents please settle the above payment by AlipayHK or Octopus Card from 19th December, 

2023 at the school lobby. The above charges are non-refundable and the activity fee cannot be 
transferred to any other person or used for other purposes. 

 
For any enquiries, please contact Ms. Leung Sze Nga. 

 
 

             Yours faithfully, 
 

_______________________ 
Chow Kim Ho  

                                                       Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

          Reply Slip of Circular 23-098/K06 < Return it to Ms. Leung Sze Nga via the class teacher > 
Circular on payment for “Mainland Exchange Programme” 

 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge the above-mentioned circular regarding the payment of“Mainland Exchange 

Programme”. 
 

Parent’s remarks (if any): _____________________________________________________  
  

Student’s Name:                      (    )    Parent’s Signature               
      Class:                                      Date:               
 


